
To Parents of III 
 

School trip to Roald Dahl Museum 
 

On 23rd January 2018, Form III will be visiting The Roald Dahl Museum in Great Missenden. 
 
To complement our study of Charlie and the Chocolate Factory by Roald Dahl we will be visiting The 
Roald Dahl Museum. This will include comprehensive session from Museum staff, and weather 
permitting, girls will have the opportunity to complete a village trail. 
 
The girls will be travelling by coach, leaving at 8:15 am and returning at approximately 3:00pm.   
 
Each girl will need to bring their cagoule and enough water to last throughout the day. A packed 
lunch will be provided by the school kitchen and your daughter will have the opportunity to choose 
her sandwich filling beforehand. 
 
The cost of this visit will be £26 which will be debited to your daughter’s account.  If we do not hear 
from you to the contrary by 19th January we shall assume that you give permission for your daughter 
to attend this trip. 
 
We are very much looking forward to this trip and hope that your daughter will enjoy the day. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Harding and Mrs Rushbrook 
 


